North Dickinson Elementary School

151 North Dickinson School Road Carlisle, PA 17015 (717) 240-6800 x56805

Mr. Brian Gochenour, Principal Mrs. Patricia George, Secretary Mrs. Kathryn Wiechelt, Counselor Mrs. Anna Ellis, Nurse

Dear Parents/Guardians of Kindergarten Students,

Hello, and welcome to North Dickinson Elementary School! We are excited that you are joining the North Dickinson community. We would like to invite you to the following event:

Kindergarten Orientation Tuesday, August 13, 2019 6:00 p.m. - Multi-Purpose Room

Please enter through the Multi-Purpose Room doors.

Our school is located at 151 North Dickinson School Road. Our mailing address is 540 West North Street, Carlisle, PA, 17013.

Coming to school is an exciting experience for both the students and parents. During the orientation, we will review program and general information, students will experience some time with the kindergarten staff before parents re-join them, and building tours can be set up, as needed, after the program concludes.

This evening, dedicated solely to our incoming kindergarten students, replaces the traditional Back-to-School Night that all first through fifth grade families attend, which is held at North Dickinson on the following evening, August 14th.

I can't wait to meet you and your children. I'm looking forward to an exciting year ahead!

Please feel free to contact the school should you have any additional questions or concerns. The school phone number is 717-240-6800 x56805. You can also reach me by e-mail at gochenourb@carlisleschools.org.

Sincerely,

Brian Gochenour

Principal